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        15th October 2015
White Hall Residential

The children had a great time at White Hall and we were proud of their behaviour and the way in which they supported each other. Currently we visit White Hall every year and the children have the opportunity to go in both Y5 and Y6. The centre offers two different programmes so that we don’t repeat the activities and we put in additional challenge for Y6. We took fourteen children this year and we are happy to book for next year but we have noted that only around half the Y5/6 pupils attend. We are therefore considering only visiting once every two years with the children having the opportunity to go in either Y5 or Y6. We would be grateful if parents (and children) who have any opinions on this proposal let us know and will be sending out letters to Y4 and Y5 to see how much interest there is in a trip next year before half term.
Harvest Service

Our harvest service will be held on Wednesday 21st October, please meet at Christ Church at 9.00am. This year we will be collecting for the Longdendale Foodbank which provides emergency support to people in need. Food donations should be tinned or dried goods which are well in date.

Non-Uniform Day
Thursday 22nd October will be the last day of the half term and pupils can wear non-uniform in return for a £1 donation to PTA funds.
Parents’ Evenings

Your child should be bringing home a parent’s evening appointment slip today. Please let us know if you need to cancel for any reason.

Y6 Homework

A large part of the work we do in Y6 is based around preparing the children for transition to secondary school and helping them to understand the expectations that there will be. One of the main pressures is the expectation that children will complete their homework and hand it in on time and we feel that it is very important that the children develop good habits and routines. Unfortunately many Y6 pupils are still not completing their homework and we would really appreciate it if parents could try to encourage them to develop the habits that will help them succeed throughout their time in school.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher

